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The Bank of Namibia wishes to inform all relevant stakeholders 
of the following monetary policy announcement dates. 

The Bank has reviewed the monetary policy announcement 
dates and moved the announcement dates for the remainder 
of the year as follows:

Thursday, 19 June 2008;
Thursday, 21 August 2008 
Thursday, 16 October 2008
Thursday, 18 December 2008

The public must please take note that these dates are no 
longer coinciding with the South African Reserve Bank’s 
monetary policy announcement dates. 

Should you have any other enquiries, please do not hesitate to 
contact Helene Badenhorst, Head: Corporate Communication 

at (061) 283 5056.
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